
Lake Sawyer Hawks 
May 7, 2015 

Cedar Grange #534---Maple Valley 
 
 

7:10-----Meeting called to order Marlow Anderson (president)---there were 23 
persons present---all members introduced themselves---one new member was 
welcomed into club membership---club membership is now at 74---the minutes 
for the April meeting were read by Robert Burks (secretary)---the minutes were 
accepted and approved as read---Richard Weaver (float fly coordinator) gave a 
summary of the float fly activities---Steve Green (treasurer) gave a power point 
presentation about the clubs budget 
 
7:25-----General Discussion---Steve Green's power point presentation included 
the use of a detailed ledger which included 19 specific budget items (categories)--
-a motion was made and passed which accepted the proposed budget format as 
presented and explained by Steve Green---Randy Ling (vice president) gave a 
presentation on sound (decibel) levels which included methods to reduce sound 
pressure and methods of sound level measurement---the club has the use of 
three sound meter to assist in sound control levels at the field---the acceptable 
decibel levels at the field are: gas and glow 89 db---electric 79 db (both at 25ft)---
it was reported that the various buildings at the field were pressure washed clean 
during the last work party clean up   
 
8:30-----Show and Tell---Thomas Richards brought an electric powered Corsair 
(under repair) which he purchased during the silent auction at the last meeting  
 
8:45-----Meeting Dispersed  
 
 


